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Preventative Maintenance Project Fact Sheet 
 
Centennial Water and Sanitation District is currently working with a contractor, Blackeagle 
Energy Services, on preventive maintenance work in the open space north of Highlands Ranch 
Pkwy. Between Venneford Ranch Rd. and Windsor Way. This work will require one excavation 
site and will have low impact on the community. The work will begin November 30 and is 
scheduled to be complete by the week of December 5, weather permitting. 
 
This project location is shown on the map below. For more information, please call 303-791-
2789, ext. 3427.       
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